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Longhoughton C of E Primary School 
October 2020 Newsletter 

 
 

Dress Down Fridays for Alnwick District Food Bank – Friday 23rd October 2020 
The children will be able to come to school in their own clothes and bring an item to be 
donated to the Alnwick District Food Bank. Please remember items can include: Tins - 
soup, vegetables, beans, fruit, custard etc. Packets - cup a soup, biscuits, cooking 
sauces etc. Toiletries - soap, bubble bath, shampoo etc. The Food Bank has asked for 
NO sweets or chocolates. 
 

 
Autumn Term Consultation Meetings (Reception to Year 6) 
At this time of year we would normally be inviting parents into school to meet with 
their child(ren)’s class teacher to discuss how the children have settled into the 
new school year, how they are progressing with their work and areas where the 
children  need a little bit more support. Due to the current restrictions we will not 
be holding face to face meetings this term. The teachers have written a short 
report outlining these areas. The children will be bringing this report home on  
Thursday 22nd October.  
Hopefully the report is self explanatory but should you have any questions please contact the school 
office, after half term, to arrange a short telephone conversation with the class teacher. 
 
 
PFA Fundraising 
 
Xmas4schools 
The children have been given information from Xmas4schools as part of the PFA 
fundraising. The children can create a Christmas picture that can be made into cards, 
gift tags, calendars and mugs. The PFA will receive £1 for every pack or product 
ordered. Pictures need to be returned to school by Monday 3rd November. 
Bag2school 
The PFA have organised another Bag2school collection, your child will bring a bag home this week.  The 
collection is on Monday 9th November at 9:00am.  There will be the usual kerb-side collection on Sunday 
8th November at 10:00am. 
 
 
Individual Pupil Photographs – Thursday 5th November 2020 
Michelle Fowler Photography will be coming into school On Thursday 5th November to take individual 
pupil photographs. Photographs of siblings in school will also be taken. All COVID Safety has been 
planned for. 
 
 

 
School Lunch Menu Update 
There has been a change made to the current lunch menu – the updated version 
can be found on the school website 

http://www.longhoughton.northumberland.sch.uk/website/school_dinner_menu/103916  
 
 
This newsletter can also be read on the school website – www.longhoughton.northumberland.sch.uk – 

through the ‘News & Events’ link on the Home page 
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